
   

 
MEDIA STATEMENT 

Monday November 4, 2019 

JOINT STATEMENT BY QSUPER AND SUNSUPER 

 

QSuper and Sunsuper today confirmed they are engaged in preliminary, non-binding 

discussions about a possible partnership. 

QSuper Chair, Karl Morris AO and Sunsuper Chair, Andrew Fraser said: 

“There is an absolute responsibility upon Trustees to consider how to best serve their 

members’ interests.  Whether a partnership between our two funds could be better for both 

QSuper and Sunsuper members is an appropriate enquiry. 

“Whether or not that consideration proceeds beyond preliminary discussions is dependent 

on many factors.  In the meantime, both Sunsuper and QSuper members may be assured 

they will be kept informed of any material decisions.” 

 

Ends   - 

 
About QSuper 

QSuper is one of Australia’s largest superannuation funds, with more than $113 billion in funds under 

administration. From humble beginnings over a century ago, today we manage the retirement savings 

of more than 585,000 members. 

For further information and media enquiries: 

David Fagan / QSuper / 07-3029 9374 

 

 

  


